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Subject:  WIRING CHANGE TO THE F-1500M_H 
 
Starting in April 2009 Hoshizaki has changed the wiring location of the main control switch. The control 
switch was originally wired through the main power supply wires coming in the control box. The new 
location is on the dark blue wire going to the primary side of the control transformer. See wiring diagrams 
below.  This change allows for standardized wiring across the flaker line. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this information please contact the Tech Supports department at:       
1-800-233-1940. 
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